
 

 

PTM - Classes IV and V 

 

The second Parent Teacher Meeting for classes IV and V was held on 3rd, 6th 
and 12th of September 2019. The class teachers interacted with the parents 
and gave them a comprehensive feedback of their wards. The areas of strength 
and improvement of the students were discussed.   

An overview of the activities conducted in different subjects during the 
previous months through e-journals displayed in the classes was widely 
appreciated by the parents. 

The parents were content with the PTM session and were thankful to the 
teachers for their role in the progress of their wards.  


